

DCHS Alumni Association
PO Box 336
David City, NE 68632
alumni@dcscouts.org
https://dcscoutsalumni.com

Spring 2024

Dear DCHS Grad:

The David City High School Alumni gathering will be held Saturday, May 25, 2024. Classes ending in 4 & 9, will be honored. Plan to attend and reconnect with high school classmates.

## **DCHS Alumni Banquet**

- Cost: Alumni \$ 35.00 Guest \$35.00
- City Auditorium, 7<sup>th</sup> and Kansas, lower level. Registrations must be received by May 15. We will be unable to accommodate walk-ins on the day of the banquet.

• 5:00 p.m.

Social hour

• 5:30 p.m.

Honored year class photos

• 6:30 p.m.

Dinner will be served.

- Heads or Tails split the pot with proceeds going to the scholarship fund
- Election of Officers
- Entertainment by The Classics: A Tribute to the Beatles (DCHS Alumni) Also performing the DCHS Rock Band (faculty and students of DCHS)

# **DCHS High School Open House**

• 1:00- 3:00 p.m. Tours available. Use the South entrance of the new addition to the high school.

## **DCHS Alumni Golf Tournament**

• Contact Branden Rech for details and tee times 402.641.5169

### **DCHS Alumni News**

- News will include pictures of the honor classes and letters received from alumni. Letters must be received by July 1, 2024, for inclusion in the newsletter. Some editing may be required. Send all correspondence to DCHS Alumni, PO Box 336, David City, NE 68632 or digital information may be sent to <a href="mailto:alumni@dcscouts.org">alumni@dcscouts.org</a>
- All alumni registered for events and anyone sending a donation of \$20.00 or more will receive the newsletter.

**DCHS Alumni Association Donation:** The alumni association supports DCHS youth activities for Alumni Scholarships for Seniors, Music Boosters, Post Prom Committee, Cheer Squad and National Honor Society. This support totaled \$1800.00. Please consider making a financial donation to help continue this tradition.

### **DCHS Alumni Wall of Fame**

 Nominate an outstanding DCHS graduate who has distinguished themselves after graduating from David City High School. Read more at <a href="http://dcscoutsalumni.com">http://dcscoutsalumni.com</a>

Contact <u>alumni@dcscouts.org</u> with address corrections or inquiries.

If your class is hosting additional class activities, please let us know and we will try to add them to our website.

We look forward to seeing you at the Alumni Banquet!